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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

The retirement of Mr. Joseph Mahfood, Director Emeritus 
 

 
 

Following a meeting of the Board of Directors for Wisynco Group Limited (“Wisynco”) held on the 29th of 

October 2020, Wisynco formally announces the retirement of Mr. Joseph Mahfood, Director Emeritus effective 

September 30, 2020.  

 

The Board and the entire Wisynco Family salutes ‘Mr. Joe’ and thanks him for his decades of invaluable service 

both to Wisynco and to Jamaica.  
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